From: Martin Sherring 

To: 'TBI Admin' ; 'Sheila Currie' 

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 2:52 PM

Subject: Round up of ideas

There have been a lot of ideas knocking around recently which I don’t think have been followed up, and I thought, rather than lose them, we ought at least to decide whether we were going to do anything about them. I’ve also included the thermal imaging offer, which is being worked on, but where it would be helpful if someone could put Paul up for 2 or 3 nights. I don’t think we have the capacity to do all of these, but it would be a shame if we didn’t take on some of them at least. Can you let me know whether you’re interested in leading or helping with any of these?
 
Kirsty Dambrosio/ Highlife/ Growing project for disadvantaged people
We put an article about this in the last-but-one newsletter, but I don’t think we  had any response. There was a fair amount of enthusiasm for the idea amongst directors. Is anyone prepared to follow it up with Kirsty? The email exchange with her is attached.
 
Cycle route maintenance
There was an email which Anne circulated about work needed to prevent cycle routes becoming over-grown, again attached. I’d be happy to help with this, but would prefer not to lead on it.
 
Possible e-bike project
There’s possible funding for a project, to be defined, using e-bikes with a wireless charger. Personally I think we’re some way from being in a position to promote this – we are still trying to whip up enthusiasm for ebikes in any form, and I don’t think the lack of wireless charging is what is holding things back! But anyway, the email exchange is again attached.
 
Community Woods
There’s quite a lot already happening in this area, and I think it’s one where we could make a difference. Vanessa and Sheila (and Maggie) were going to pick this up.
 
Black Isle footpaths
I think Richard and Julian were taking this forward.
 
Black Isle Ventures
There’s Anne’s proposal to use BIV as a vehicle for selling surplus fruit and honey. I’m happy to help with this.
 
Black Isle Bicycles
Needs winding down for the season, and then needs a review in advance of next season. I can lead on this.
 
Thermal imaging
This is, I think, happening – Paul is planning to be on the Black Isle around about 31st October to 3rd November. It would help if someone was able to offer lodging – normally I would, but I don’t think it would be fair on Penny in her current state. Paul has also offered to do a talk on the subject, but that might be difficult to fit in as we have an admin meeting on 1st November, and we don’t have much time for arranging and advertising the talk.
 
Martin.

